
Oregon Public Utility Commission
Main Hearing Room
550 Capitol Street NE
Salem, Oregon 97308
Sent via Electronic Mail

January 18th, 2017
To: PUC
From: Peter Greenberg
P.O. Box 765
Salem, OR 97308
pgpvllc@gmail.com

Subject: Extension of Time
(Docket No. UM 1538)

Request by PGPV, LLC for a waiver of the 12-month solar photovoltaic system installation
requirement pursuant to OAR 860-084-0210 (1)

To Whom it May Concern,

We would like to request an extension for the following project:

PGE Tracking #: 05M2J4
Size: 100 KW
Deadline: 1/25/2017
Extension Deadline Requested: 5/31/17

This system was awarded a slot in the VIR program on 1/13/16 for a cold storage building that was not 
yet constructed at the time the award was granted.  The original award letter contained an incorrect VIR
rate, the corrected award letter was re-issued on 1/25/16.  The building's construction took longer than 
planned as some structural issues were encountered during the process that required correction before 
the system could be installed on the roof.  We were given the green light to install the system mid-
December 2016; however, due to poor weather the system's installation has been delayed.  The solar 
panels, inverter and other necessary materials have been acquired and are on site waiting to be installed
during the first stretch of decent weather.  As we have a number of other projects currently under 
construction, we would like to request an extension deadline of 5/31/17.  This will allow us ample time 
to complete the installation.

Company Background:
Energy Wise Lighting, Inc. and their sister company PGPV, LLC are the largest owners of solar PV 
systems on K-12 schools, Boys and Girls Clubs and other non-profits in the State.  We've installed over
125 solar PV systems under the VIR program in Oregon, ranging in size from 5 to 500 KW, for a total 
installed capacity of over 5 MW.  Over the next 15 years, our systems will inject millions of dollars 
back into Oregon schools, nonprofits and farmers in the form of host fees.

Sincerely,

/s/ Peter Greenberg
pgpvllc@gmail.com


